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P.O. Box 127 

Oxford, Georgia 30054 

January 24, 2017  

 

 

Dear Members and Friends, 

 

  You are encouraged to come to our annual cemetery foundation meeting on February 

        12, 2017 at 2:00 P.M. at the Oxford City Hall.  

            

        We will be brought up to date on the aerial photographs of the unmarked graves, our

 five year agreement with the City of Oxford, our finances, and any other items that need our  

   attention.  

 

     I hope you will join Emmie and me in making an annual gift to the foundation which 

      will honor our loved ones for years to come.  Every gift goes into the corpus of the foundation. 

    Your gifts are needed because though our corpus is growing our income does not cover our 

    budget expenses.  

 

     Please put on your calendar this meeting for February 12, 2017 at 2:00 P.M. in the 

    City Hall.  I look forward to seeing many of you there.  

 

 

               Sincerely,  

 

      Tom H. Johnson, President 

 

   P.S.  Please make your checks payable to:  Oxford Historical Cemetery Foundation 

 

 Mail to:  Mr. Don Floyd, Treasurer   or Rev. Tom H. Johnson, President  

      8107 Mae Street     P. O. Box 127 

      Covington, GA 30014     Oxford, GA 30054 

 

 


